Notice of Declaratory Statement
DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Real Estate Commission
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Real Estate Commission has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by Elizabeth Holloway, on behalf of Century Complete on August 19, 2024. The following is a summary of the agency's disposition of the petition:
The Notice of Petition for Declaratory Statement was published in Volume 50, No. 178, of the September 11, 2024, issue of the Florida Administrative Register. Petitioner sought a determination from the Commission regarding what boundaries the FREC sets for unlicensed wholesalers, whether wholesaling is permitted by unlicensed parties, and what activities may be deemed to be fraudulent, misleading, or deceptive in the context of wholesaling transactions. The Florida Real Estate Commission considered the Petition at a duly-noticed public meeting held on November 20, 2024, in Orlando, Florida. The Commission’s Order was filed on December 12, 2024. The Commission denied the Petition for the reason contained in paragraphs 5-9 of the Order, as well as the failure to comply with section 120.565, F.S. and Rule 28-105.002, F.A.C.
A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Giuvanna Corona, Executive Director, Florida Real Estate Commission, 400 W. Robinson Street, #N801, Orlando, FL 32801, Giuvanna.Corona@myfloridalicense.com
